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Maths  
 

Number: Addition and Subtraction  
 

Geometry: Shape 
 
 

History 
We will learn be learning about 

World War 1 and the importance 
of Remembrance. 

 
We will learn about what it was 

like to be a soldier fighting in the 
war. 

 
 
 

Science 
Animals Including Humans 

 

We will be learning about how 
animal and human lifecycles, 
the importance of a balanced 
diet, how our body changes 

when we exercise and how to 
keep clean. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Literacy 
In literacy this half term the 

children will be writing persuasive 
letters, posters, lists, postcards, 

poetry and short stories. 
 

Literacy Texts 
The Journey Home 

House Held Up by Trees 
 

 

PSHE  
Celebrating Difference 

The children will discuss their 
similarities and differences with others 
and understand why this makes them 

special.  
 

PE 
We will have PE on a Wednesday 

afternoon and Swimming on a Friday 
afternoon. Please ensure your child 

comes to school wearing their PE kit. 
 

Please ensure earrings are removed 
and hair is tied back on these days. 

R.E. 
We will be learning about why 

Christmas matters to Christians. 

Art 
This half term we will design 

and make a range of Christmas 
crafts. 

 


